
E-Commerce Trading Relationship Request

Dear <Supplier contact name> 
<Supplier Name>
<Supplier ID>

Intel has chosen SAP Ariba as their new e-commerce platform provider. Our collective goal is to enable 
you to use the Ariba Network to electronically receive purchase orders, submit invoices, and maintain 
catalogs as appropriate. 

If you have any existing open purchase orders you will need to continue to submit your invoices via 
WebSuite. Once your account is fully enabled Intel will contact you to let you know when your account 
can actively engage in transactions. NOTE:  During the transition period, you may need to use both 
WebSuite and Ariba Network; process transactions where you can view the purchase order. 

You should have received the E-Commerce Project Notification Letter from Intel stating that 
transacting electronically on the Ariba Network is critical and will soon be a standard part of doing 
business.  When transacting with Intel, your supplier fees will be paid by Intel.  IMPORTANT:  You 
may be required to pay supplier fees to Ariba when transacting with other buyers over the Ariba Network. 



  

 


